B rile Lloyd's.

Translation

oth lay,

5OCIETE DE COMMERCE ET DE NAVIGATION
SAIG’OI‘T.

Ref., No. A.1576 APV/GA

Dear Sirs,

SS "WAM SANH"

We informed you with oupr letter of the 27th March,
Ref. No. 1048, on behalf of 110YD!S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
London, that a machinery survey will have to be carrled
out on S5 "NAM SANH" by a surveyor which we would nominate
in case you should wish to have your vessel permanently
elassed with LLOYD'S,

We did not receive any reply to our letter, and

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING insilst most firmly that such
a survey should be carried out as soon as possible
as the ship has been without any survey since December, 1954,

We therefore ask you with the present "pegistered” >
letter to let us know your intentions. Unless we recelve
your answer by the 20th May, our instructions are to notify
you that your ship is nil “nb longer classed with LLOYD!S,.

Yours faithfully,
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